From: Patricia DelLozier

To: SENR Exhibits

Cc: Rep Whisnant

Subject: House Bill 2027 Whisnant"s gut and stuff
Date: Saturday, May 06, 2017 11:23:45 AM

First of all--Gene Whisnant's gut and stuff was unethical and not the American
Way, unless you believe that sliding bad legislation without notice through the
people's house is the American Way. | would prefer to think that we discuss things
here in Oregon, and, we listen to each other. Makes me think that Mr. Whisnant
should apply for national politics where the bigger your wallet, the more powerful
you can be.

Second--1 object to the passage of House Bill 2027 its current state. Do not pass
this bill as is. The Upper Deschutes Conservation Council which seems to have
hold over Mr. Whisnant has researched (provided) its opposition because they want
what they want for themselves.

We still live in a state that encourages all of our needs/thoughts/opinions to be
considered. My angry opinion matters. | wish | weren't so angry but | am dead dog
tired of politicians caring for the select few, rather than the common American
citizen.

Thank you for your attention and your creative response.

Patricia DeLozier
1113 NE Bend, OR 97701

505-710-5639
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